From: Eileen Willmott Sent: 13 February 2017 18:42

To: Planning

Subject: Dartmouth Park tree applications

Dear Tree officers and planners,



2017/0779/T TPO C2003

I have read the arboricultural and surveyor's reports.

I understand about the concrete underneath, resultant deformed root that cannot grow down and the void beneath. Nevertheless I am upset that this once magnificent tree has to be felled. I am sorry for the residents of Denyer House. I appreciate the re-planting by a *Liquidambar*. I hope that the owner of Grove End Lodge will enjoy it from his extended basement and glass balustrade.

Thank you,

Eileen Willmott